
Practitioner seeks to 
register with ACC

If you want to provide rongoā 
Māori services to ACC kiritaki 
(clients), you will first need to 
register with us as a rongoā 
Māori vendor.

Registration forms can be 
found on our website.

You’ll need to complete 
and return the following 
forms (with any required 
attachments) to our 
Registration team at: 
registrations@acc.co.nz.

•	 ACC󶀱󶀱󶀱: our standard 
vendor registration form.

•	 ACC󶀷󶀴󶀲󶀵: this form asks 
about you, your experience 
and endorsements to 
validate your mātauranga 
in rongoā Māori. It also 
asks for your consent to 
share your clinic contact 
details online.

Practitioner completes 
registration forms

ACC assesses  
registration forms

The ACC󶀷󶀴󶀲󶀵 is reviewed by 
our Māori Health Partnerships 
team who will make contact 
with you and your mentors, if 
required. The team generally 
allows 20 working days for this 
process to be completed. 

If all the required information 
or endorsements are 
not provided within that 
timeframe, your application 
will be put on hold and we’ll 
email you to let you know.

Once we have reviewed your 
forms, we will send you a New 
Zealand Police Vetting form to 
complete. (A guide is available 
on the Police website.)

You will receive your results 
from New Zealand Police 
and we will be notified of the 
outcome. 

Our team will contact you to 
discuss any results flagged 
during the Police Vetting 
process.

Police Vetting  
process

If your application is approved, 
our Registration team will 
email you details of the  
next steps.

Before you can be paid for your 
services, you’ll need to receive 
a Purchase Order with details 
of the approved sessions – 
this will be sent to you by our 
Recovery team.

Application  
outcome

Rongoā Māori service registration 

A rongoā Māori practitioner’s journey through the ACC vendor registration process

https://www.acc.co.nz/for-providers/provide-services/working-with-us-as-a-rongoaa-maaori-practitioner
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